Our people and our community come first. We are here to protect and
serve you — now and always.

On behalf of everyone at A-1 Distributing, our hearts go out to those impacted by COVID-19. We
understand the impact COVID-19 has made not only to those directly affected by the virus, but also to
their families, friends, and peers in our community. It is our upmost priority, always, to ensure a safe,
clean, and sanitary environment. We are taking every precaution to mitigate the spread of the virus and
give you peace of mind. We are here for our community. The health and safety of our employees,
customers, and communities are at the center of all that we do.

In light of these circumstances, here are the precautions we have implemented:

- Sanitizing stations located at all central areas

- Increased frequency of workplace sanitation multiple times a day

- Social distancing to reduce the spread of bacteria

- Wearing Nitrile gloves to prevent surface contact

- Washing hands for 20 seconds frequently

- Staying up to date to reinforce practices and recommendations set by the CDC and other related
parties

We realize the impact this has caused and are continually implementing more procedures to ensure that
we are doing our part to best serve our community. While this time has undoubtably caused
uncertainty, we thank you for your continued support and look forward to a strong future as we
continue to unite and emerge with an even stronger foundation.

We thank you for you continued loyalty and support,

Chris Mantas
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